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July 2001 Post-Odyssey Rider Memo 
 

Date: July 16, 2001 

To: Odyssey 2000® Riders & Staff 

From: Tim Kneeland & Associates, Inc. 

Re: Update from TK&A-Video 4, Financial Report 

 
Re-entry 
Hopefully, each of you is comfortably settling back in life after your return from Odyssey. We know re-
entry is challenging after crossing America, so we can imagine what it is like for most of you after 
spending so much time exploring the world from the seat of a bicycle. 
 
Video 4 
TK&A didn’t actually take any orders for Video 4 during Odyssey. However, we have them ready to go if 
you are interested. Enclosed is a form for ordering any of the Odyssey Videos, including Video 4. If you 
are interested, please complete the form and mail to TK&A or give us a call with your current credit card 
details. You can also find an order form for all four videos at (www.odyssey2000.com). 
 
The final video in our series is about an hour long and is very well done. One of Mark and Michael’s finest 
efforts. Video 4 covers Odyssey 2000® from Sweden to the USA and includes Denmark, Finland, Germany, 
Czech Republic, Austria, Liechtenstein, Switzerland, Luxembourg, Belgium, Netherlands, Australia, Japan, 
Hong Kong, China, Vietnam, Thailand, Malaysia, Singapore, and New Zealand. 
 
Financial information 
As you know, TK&A made a promise to Odyssey participants and staff to furnish a basic P&L showing the 
financial challenges Odyssey faced. Along with the P&L, we also promised more information about the 
impact increased fuel and transportation costs had on Odyssey running short of funds to continue past 
Singapore. 
 
TK&A is well on its way to having the information pulled together and the report completed. 
Unfortunately, the lawsuit filed by 5 Odyssey riders (2 were asked to leave Odyssey, one quit in South 
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Africa, one rode with Odyssey to Singapore and the fifth registered in 1995 but dropped in 1998-her 
husband is also listed on the lawsuit) have made it impossible to release the information. 
 
After the report is completed and TK&A’s legal counsel gives the okay, we will send a copy of this 
proprietary information to all Odyssey participants. TK&A regrets the delay and any inconvenience this 
has caused, but under the circumstances our hands are tied. 
 
Wheeling Washington™ reunion ride 
For those interested, we are offering a great deal on Wheeling Washington™ from September 2 to 8, 
2001. It is a fantastic ride featuring some of the best scenery in Washington State, 5 ferry rides 
including one through the San Juan Islands, an overnight stay in Victoria, BC, Canada and a tour of 
Washington’s Pacific Coast. 
 
We are offering $300 off the going rate for you and $200 off for each of two friends. 
 
To take advantage of the discount, just mention it on your registration form (2 enclosed). All your friends 
have to do is indicate your name on their registration forms. Or call us at 1-800-433-0528 or email us 
timtka@aol.com and we will make it all happen. 
 
Hope you will join us. It is a beautiful ride and guaranteed fun! 
 
Certificate of completion 
TK&A will be sending these to all Odyssey riders before summer’s end. Regardless of “how you did 
Odyssey”, it was a great accomplishment. 
 
Questions? 
Contact us by phone at 206-322-4102 or 1-800-433-0528, email at timtka@aol.com or on the web at 
www.odyssey2000.com or www.owct.com. 


